
We have been receiving calls - “When is the Santa 
Send-Off Parade?”

Santa will need to begin his long journey back to the North Pole 
to prepare for Christmas Eve. The Village of Norridge will be 

sending Santa off in grand style on Saturday, December 16th, 
kicking off at 12:00 P.M. Parents and children are encouraged to line the 

streets of Norridge to wish Santa safe travels. A map of the parade route is available 
on our website at www.villageofnorridge.com/santasendoffparademap2023

To ensure the safety of all, Santa wants to remind you that all spectators need to 
stay on the sidewalks. Please do not let your child on or near the street as Santa 
goes by.

PLEASE NOTE: Due to many factors, the exact time of Santa’s arrival in your 
area is difficult to predict. Santa’s entourage will be traveling at 5 m.p.h. and the 
entire route is estimated to take approximately 3 hours. 
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